
 

 

Ways to Help 

*** If you are planning a 
fundraising activity for 
Room at the Inn and The 
Y Project, please ensure 
you follow the current 
government guidelines on 
social distancing and any 
local restrictions in your 
area *** 

You can donate to us directly 
by making a donation to: 

Room at the Inn and The 

Y Project 

Sort Code: 40-45-24 

Account No: 72628317 

 

CHECK OUT OUR 

SPRING TIME 

FUNDRAISING APPEAL 

ON JUSTGIVING -  

#BLOOMINGGOODVIBES 

We would like to replace 

our boiler at our 

Winmarleigh Street site. 

Please donate to our 

Spring fundraiser if you 

are able!  

Would you like to get 

involved and volunteer 

for us? Please contact 

our new Volunteer Co-

Ordinator, Helen and she 

will be happy update you 

on all our volunteer 

opportunities!  

helen.oneil@ratiyproject.org   
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For more information on how you can help, please visit www.roomattheinn.org.uk   

 

Wow! How is it almost the end of March already?  

It has been ALL STATIONS GO behind the 

scenes at the charity. At the 

beginning of the month, we 

received an amazing 

donation from  marvellous 

Morrison’s staff, Jenny and 

Steph full of food for the 

service and also flowers to 

acknowledge the work of the 

amazing women involved 

with the charity—especially 

our two incredible managers, Susan and Zoe! 

Thank you to Morrison’s and to all the wonderful 

women out there who do so much to support the 

work we do as a charity! 

We feel very fortunate to report that the majority 

of our staff members, volunteers and residents 

have now received at least the first dose of the 

vaccine. So grateful to all those who are making 

this happen in and around Warrington!  

We are very busy here at the charity at the 

moment—some exciting new projects are in 

the pipeline over the coming months, so 

watch this space!  

If you are a local artist or crafter and would like 

see how you can get involved and work on some 

new things we have planned, please get in 

touch! 

 After details of a report by Shelter was 

published at the beginning of the month, Sue 

Blythe and the team lit candles to commentate 

the (almost) 1,000 homeless people who died 

in 2020. Please help us to support vulnerable 

people who are experiencing homelessness in 

Warrington by donating to our charity. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported us so 

far this year! Without you, we wouldn’t be able to 

do what we do!  

https://justgiving.com/campaign/bloominggoodvibes
mailto:helen.oneil@ratiyproject.org

